
From: Annette Vietti-Cook
To: internet: Pleventhal@aol.com
Date: 6/17/03 2:47PM
Subject: HEU exports

This is to inform you that I have received the letter sent to the Senate and your e-mail to
Chairman Diaz dated June 3, 2003, on the subject of legislation related to HEU exports.  Your
views have been provided to the Chairman and each of the Commissioners, and appropriate NRC
staff.  Thank you for providing your views.  


